
   On Friday, March 1, alongside Superintendent Trish Robinson, BHS Student Services, One
Buchanan, and the Michigan Gateway Community Foundation, 27 of our BHS students attended a
cultural competency workshop at the Buchanan Senior Center. Guest speaker Danny Sledge
invited students to broaden their understanding of the diverse world around them, realizing that
culture means more than just race or ethnicity. Through engaging discussions with their peers,
students were encouraged to realize their similarities and differences and hopefully, increase in
their empathy.  
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